
 
NOTIFICATION OF DECISION TO RE-DESIGNATE THE  

BRAMCOTE NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH REGULATION 10 OF 

THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING (GENERAL) REGULATIONS 
2012 (AS AMENDED) 

 

In accordance with Section 61F of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as 
amended), Broxtowe Borough Council resolved at its meeting of the Cabinet on 4th 
October 2022 to re-designate the Bramcote Neighbourhood Forum for the Bramcote 
Neighbourhood Area. 

Regulation 10 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as 
amended), requires that the following information in relation to the re-designation of 
the Bramcote Neighbourhood Forum be published by the local planning authority: 

(a) The name of the Neighbourhood Forum: Bramcote Neighbourhood Forum; 
 

(b) A copy of the written constitution of the Neighbourhood Forum: This can be 
viewed on Broxtowe Borough Council’s website; 
 

(c) The name of the Neighbourhood Area to which the designation relates: 
Bramcote Neighbourhood Area; and,  
 

(d) Contact details for at least one member of the Neighbourhood Forum: Paul 
Nathanail (cpnathanail@hotmail.co.uk) 

If you have any questions or would like any further information in relation to this 
notice or the Bramcote Neighbourhood Forum, please contact the Borough Council’s 
Planning Policy Team on 0115 917 3452 or 3015 or via email at: 
policy@broxtowe.gov.uk. 

 
Broxtowe Borough Council 
30 October 2022 
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